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PREEMIES 11  Arnold, Claire, Jemima, Joshua, Kenneth, Leah, Mandy ,Melissa, Peter, Sarah, Shanita       BABIES 16 , Abigail, Caleb, Calvin, Charles, Chris, Doreen, Dorothy, Ethan, 

Francis, Jonathan, Joy, Juliana, Michael, Noah, Peter , Trevor     TODDLERS 32  Alibert, Bridget, Derrick, Emmanuel O, Erina, Franklin, Gordon, Hope, Jenny, Jeremy, John, John K, 

Jordan K, Juliet, Lawrence, Mark Smith, Martha, Matthew, Moses, Oscar, Patricia, Paul, Peter, Phillip, Phillip O, Precious, Ruth, Samson, Sarah, Simone, Stephen, Steven 
[NEW (bold), MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown] 
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Above: 2013, Elliot Choosing life(TB treatment) 

 
Above: Elliot now employed as our guard.  

 
Above: Dad (Tall man) out of prison after 4 yrs. 

Above: From a dying village lad to a bible school graduate.    

Dear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

Intervention and restoration is a large part of our 
ministry and it happens in different ways. 

This month we celebrate the life transformation of 
Elliot. In July 2013 he was admitted into hospital for 2 
weeks after being found by Mumma Sol (pictured 
above) at our first village medical clinic. Elliot was in 
his late teens dying because of neglected TB of lungs 
and breast bone.  This young man chose a regime of 
isolation and treatment for a year in our gardener’s 
room (alternative: death). He chose life on more than 
one level and is now healthy and is a new graduate of 
Kingdom Life Training Center. He will soon return to 
his home village as assistant pastor of a new church. 

Two young sibling boys have been in our home for 
three years.  Dad had been arrested for a crime he did 
not commit 4 years ago.  After his arrest his wife   
decided to abandon the two boys. They were admitted 
to our home. In July we investigated the situation as 
the dad had spent 4 years in prison with no court 
hearing.  We hired a lawyer to represent the dad, now 
he is out of prison working to get his life reestablished 
and will take his two boys home. The boys are excited 
and are looking forward to joining their dad!! 

We have siblings who had been neglected by both 
parents; we work with our police mumma as the    
parents are given an opportunity to grow up and be 
responsible.  Pray for things to be safe and clear. 

 Thank you all!!   You make our work possible. 

Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy     
and Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily    

 
Above: Rose, our head mum for many years. 

 Above: What is our future? Is it safe for us? 

Above: Mild cerebral palsy, going home 2016.  


